BALDWIN

Baldwin County Public Schools, Human Resources Department, proudly presents the Baldwin
Proud Future Teacher Scholarship Program. The mission of the program is to recognize high
school seniors who have a goal to enter the field of education and become one of Baldwin
County’s future teachers. Please join us, in supporting our 2022 graduating seniors ready to

enter the field of education.

Donations for this scholarship can be made to the Baldwin County Education Coalition, Inc.

P.O. Box 932 Summerdale, AL 36580. Please make checks payable to the Baldwin County
Education Coalition and include on the Memo: BPFT Scholarship Fund

Credit Card Donations: http://weblink.donorperfect.com/BPFT_Scholarship_Fund
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For more information, visit: www.hcbe.org/FutureTeacher




